
 Parent Governor Vacancy 
 Are  you  interested  in  contributing  to  the  success  and  direction  of  the 
 school? 

 There  is  currently  a  Parent  Governor  vacancy  on  the  school’s  Governing 
 Body.  This  is  an  extremely  important  role  in  the  leadership  of  the  school  and 
 a very interesting and rewarding opportunity for the right person. 

 What does the Governing Body do? 

 ●  Ensure clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction; 
 ●  Support  and  challenge  the  school’s  work  and 

 educational performance; 
 ●  Oversee  the  financial  performance  of  the  school  and 

 make sure that funds are well spent. 

 What does being a Governor involve? 

 ●  Getting to know the school, its needs, strengths and areas for 
 development; 

 ●  Monitoring and evaluating the work of the school; 
 ●  Attending meetings (full governing body, committees and working 

 groups); 
 ●  Speaking, acting and voting in the best interests of the school. 

 Being  a  school  governor  is  a  voluntary  role 
 and  governors  are  not  expected  to  be 
 involved  in  the  detail  of  the  day-to-day 
 management  of  the  school.  However,  it  is 
 a  very  important  role  which  requires  a 
 commitment  of  time  and  active 
 participation. 

 For  further  information,  please  ask  to 
 speak  with  the  School  Office  Manager  or 
 visit the school website: 

 www.devonshirehill.com/about-us/governance 


